
Girls Track Announcement 4/4/23 - F/S Capital Area 
 

The HS Girls track team competed at F/S Capital Area Meet last night in an 8 team 

meet.  The team did very well and tied for 2nd place overall with Southeast.    It was 

a very windy, but successful night. 

Girls who placed include : 

1st Place -  

●​ 4 X 800 Relay - 10:57.44   

○​ Maria Olson, Natalie Nichols, Ashley Zeibert, Brooke Zeibert 

2nd Place -  

●​ Brooke Zeibert - 400 1:05.51 

●​ Ashley Zeibert - 1600 - 5:38.25 

3rd Place -  

●​ Allie Kerwin - LJ 4.37 (PR) and TJ 8.31m (PR) 

●​ Natalie Nichols - 800 2:38.16 

●​ 4x 400 Relay - 4:53.97 - Allie Kerwin, Aria Philbrick, Natalie Nichols, Brooke 

Zeibert 

●​ Caroline Nichols - PV - 6’ 0” 

4th Place - 

●​ Lacy Steck PV - 6’0” 

●​ Maria Olson - 800 - 2:51.61 

●​ 4 X 100 - Kierra Browning, Aniyah Davis-Hill, Sara Johnson, Allie Kerwin - 

56.75 

5th  Place  

●​ Lacy Steck - 3200 - 16:23 

6th Place 

●​ Lacy Steck - 1600 7:36 

●​ 4 X 200 Relay - Kierra Browning, Paityn Henry, Sara Johnson, Aria Philbrick 

 



 


